Thursday, July 11, 2024

Please be advised:

The Village of Monticello Highway
Department will be collecting BRUSH on
the 1° and 3" Monday of each month and
must be left at your curb. Please be
advised, all BRUSH MUST be cut and tied
into 4ft bundles and ALL CARDBOARD
MUST be tied TOGETHER according to the
Village Code 216-4 for Recycling Pick Up,

if it is NOT tied together,

it will be left at your premise.

Thank you
The Village of Monticello



